Minister Dacic with US Ambassador to Belgrade
Wednesday, 25 November 2015.
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First Deuty Prime Minister of Serbia and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic met today with
US Ambassador to Serbia, Mr. Michael Kirby.

In the meeting they discussed the preparations for the forthcoming Ministerial meeting of the
Organization for Security and Cooperation in Europe (OSCE), which will take place in Belgrade
on 3 and 4 December.

Ambassador Michael Kirby announced that US Secretary of State John Kerry would attend the
meeting.

At the meeting they also discussed current international issues, such as migration crisis and the
fight against terrorism, as well as other issues of importance to the relations between the two
countries.




